
 

 
  

LICENSING  
SUB-COMMITTEE 
Date 17 December 2018 

REPORT 
 

 
Subject heading: 
 
 

Upminster Taproom 
1b Sunnyside Gardens, Upminster, 
RM14 3DT 
Variation Application 

Report author and contact details: 
  
 

Mr Kasey Conway, Licensing Officer 
5th floor Mercury House 
licensing@havering.gov.uk 
01708 432555 

 

This application for a variation to a premises licence is made by Mr Robert 
Knowles under section 34 of the Licensing Act 2003.  The application was 
received by Havering’s Licensing Authority 07th November 2018. 
 

Geographical description of the area and description of the building 
 

The premises is located on the corner of the junction where Sunnyside Gardens joins 
with St Marys Lane. There is a petrol station directly opposite that is licensed for the 
supply of alcohol and late night refreshment. Sunnyside Road is a terraced street with 
no other licensed premises apart from Upminster Tap Room and Shell Petrol Station. 
 

A map of the area is attached. 
 

Details of the application 
 

Current premises licence hours: 
 

 

Day Start Finish 

Monday 11:00 23:00 

Tuesday 11:00 23:00 

Wednesday 11:00 23:00 

Thursday 11:00 23:00 

Friday 11:00 23:00 

Saturday 11:00 23:00 

Sunday 11:00 23:00 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Variation applied for: 
 

Late Night Refreshment & Supply of alcohol 

Day Start Finish 

Monday   

Tuesday   

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday 11:00 00:00 

Saturday 11:00 00:00 

Sunday   
 

Non-standard timings 
 

 

Day Start Finish 

Christmas Eve 11:00 00:30 

Boxing Day 11:00 00:30 

New Years Eve 11:00 00:30 

Easter Thursday 11:00 00:30 

Good Friday 11:00 00:30 

Easter Monday 11:00 00:30 

Bank Holiday 
Sundays 

11:00 00:30 

All Saints Day 11:00 00:30 

St Georges Day 11:00 00:30 

St Patricks Day 11:00 00:30 
 

Comments and observations on the application 
 

The applicant acted in accordance with regulations 25 and 26 of The Licensing Act 
2003 (Premises licences and club premises certificates) Regulations 2005 relating to 
the advertising of the application.  The required public notice was installed in the Friday 
16th November 2018 edition of the Romford Recorder. 
 

 
 

Summary 
 

There were 0 representations against this application from interested persons. 
 

There was 1 representation against this application from responsible authorities. 
The representation was made by the Planning Authority. 
 


